
December 2022 

Merry Christmas! 

Dear Friends: 

I faced, with much anxiety and darkness, the 

possibility of not being with my family this 

Christmas after experiencing a complete 

heart block in November. I used my time in 

the hospital to contemplate the human 

heart, my own hardened heart, our work at 

Tepeyac OB/GYN and Divine Mercy Care, and 

the transformation of heart that the Lord 

asks of all of us. 

I write this Christmas letter in a post-Roe 

world — a world full of new hope, but as you 

know, also a world filled with so many bitter 

lies. I have never been so sure that we at 

Tepeyac OB/GYN and Divine Mercy Care are 

the antidote to the culture of death that 

pervades our world. We are in a special 

position to be witnesses to the truth. We 

know that, to make abortion unthinkable, we 

must first change human hearts.  

Christmas is a season for the transformation 

of the heart.  A bright light will shine for 

people living in the darkness. Peace on earth to people of good will, the Angels sing.  God 

enters our life in Jesus through Mary. God takes our hand and brings it into His side.  He 

becomes one of us and sets us free.  

 



This is our moment. Divine Mercy Care and Tepeyac OB/GYN were made for this time. With 

your help, we can face the darkness with light and love and clarity and charity. We will 

continue to provide life-affirming care for families in need. We will help heal those broken by 

abortion. We will nurture life from conception until natural death. We will teach the next 

generation of doctors and nurses that to practice excellent medicine is to practice medicine 

as mercy. In merciful medicine we collaborate fully with the love and healing of Jesus 

Christ. This is the answer to the lies, the misinformation, and the brokenness in our world 

today. This is how we transform hearts. 

You have helped prepare us for this time. Truly, because of you, there is a place of refuge 

and safety for the mother with child in these chaotic times. Your generosity over the years 

has ensured there is “room at the inn” for countless babies and their families who choose 

life. The impact of your almsgiving to Tepeyac OB/GYN and Divine Mercy Care are truly 

incalculable. I am grateful for your willingness to accompany us on this journey of love and 

transformation. 

May God bless you this Christmas season and in the New Year! 

With all my heart, 

 

Please Consider Divine Mercy Care in Your 

End-of-Year Giving for 2022 

Almsgiving is at the center of our model as we strive to provide excellent life-affirming 

medicine to all women regardless of ability to pay. More than a third of our patients need 

financial assistance. Sacrificial giving — by the doctors, by the donors — has allowed us to 

make an investment in real people, real lives, and address real needs in our community. 

Our business model is about relationships. And relationships are about love. Supporting 

Divine Mercy Care is an act of love and witness to life. Thank you for your generosity.  

Click Here to Donate to DMC  

 

https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/767C83FE-2BEC-41F3-B2E9-D2FCF92C4631/r/767C83FE-2BEC-41F3-B2E9-D2FCF92C4631_1fa9efd7-1272-4e3e-892b-5cefc9729029/l/0F3895F7-45BE-4328-9503-F726C2F00127/c


 

What Our Lady of 
Guadalupe Means to 

a Former 

Abortionist 

The story of Guadalupe is an icon for 

our moment when mainstream women’s 

health care proclaims — with 

callousness and absurdity — that 

elective abortion is essential health 

care. 

The famous image of Our Lady of 

Guadalupe has become a powerful 

cultural icon associated with 

motherhood, feminism, social justice, 

dignity and hope. For me, she 

represents something more personal. It 

was through her intercession during my 

medical training that the Lord called me 

to turn away from performing elective 

abortions and to practice life-affirming 

medicine.  

But I ignored the divine voice — at first…. 

 

Read Dr. B’s op-ed in the National Catholic Register  

 

https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/767C83FE-2BEC-41F3-B2E9-D2FCF92C4631/r/767C83FE-2BEC-41F3-B2E9-D2FCF92C4631_1fa9efd7-1272-4e3e-892b-5cefc9729029/l/B42DD588-CFC8-44CC-9D0D-B0AEAFF09711/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/767C83FE-2BEC-41F3-B2E9-D2FCF92C4631/r/767C83FE-2BEC-41F3-B2E9-D2FCF92C4631_1fa9efd7-1272-4e3e-892b-5cefc9729029/l/291F97C5-C68E-4EDE-AF01-C49C045030F4/c


Save the Date: Fishers of Men Dinner 

Honoring Dr Bruchalski 
 



 

 


